

Community Services

Legislative Services

September 21, 2021 File #120203

Web-site: www.forterie.ca

Sent via email: clerk@welland.ca

Tara Stephens, City Clerk City of Welland, Corporate Services Office of the City Clerk 60 East Main Street Welland, ON L3B 3X4

Dear Ms. Stephens:

Re: Niagara Region to Maintain the Existing Grants and Incentives Program

Please be advised the Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of September 20, 2021 received your correspondence dated August 10, 2021 requesting the Niagara Region to Maintain the Existing Grants and Incentives Program.

Yours very truly,

Carol Schofield, Dipl.M.A.

Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk

cschofield@forterie.ca

CS:dlk

c.c. Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk Ann-Marie Norio@niagararegion.ca
Steve Zorbas, CAO/Director of Coporate Services, City of Welland Steve.zorbas@welland.ca
Local Area Municipalities